
Weekly Bulletin- February 3rd-7th, 2020 
Please check the following areas on Centennial’s website for day to day information: 

• School Information 

• Centennial’s School Calendar, and 

• Parent Information page under Parents & Students 
 

Important Dates to Remember 
February 3rd-7th National School Counselor Week 
 
February 3rd  Student of the Month Luncheon   11:15 a.m. Orlando’s Restaurant 
 
February 4th  Girls Basketball 1st Round vs. North Layton Jr. 3:15 p.m. Gym Area 
 
February 4th  Band Solo/Ensemble     3:00 p.m.  
 
February 5th  PTSA Meeting      10 a.m. Counseling Center 
 
February 5th  Choir Solo/Ensemble     3:00 p.m.  
 
February 6th  Girls Basketball Quarter Finals vs. TBA  3:15 p.m. TBA 
 
February 6th  PTSA Youth Board Meeting    3:00 p.m. Counseling Center 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• 9th Graders Attending Farmington High School- This week counselors from Farmington High School 
were in all the 9th grade science classes to pass out important FHS registration information.  If your 
student has not shown you the forms and flyers, they gave them, please ask to see them. The Phoenix 
Preview will be at Farmington High School on Monday, February 10 from 5:30-7:00 (open house 
format) for all parents and students who will be attending there next year. 
 

• Lost and Found Items- Lost and Found items will be donated on Friday, February 7th, 2020. We have 
been announcing this to the students this past week. 
 

• PTSA Sponsored Valentines Store- The PTSA will be providing a Valentine Store during lunch on 
February 12th, 13th, and 14th to give students the opportunity to purchase Valentine Gifts for friends 
&/or families.  Candy, Chocolates, stuffed animals, etc. will be available for purchase at the store. They 
will be accepting CASH ONLY. 
 

• Chess Club- Meets in the library during lunches, every Friday until the end of the school year. 
Tournaments start in April.  



 

• Spelling Bee Information- All 7th and 8th grade students are invited to participate in the school 
Spelling Bee. It will be held after school on Wednesday, March 4th in the library and refreshments will 
be served. You may pick up a word list to study from in the library. The top 3 spellers from our school 
earn a spot at the Davis District Spelling Bee where more than $5000 in scholarships will be awarded to 
the top spellers. Last year, it was a Centennial student who won the district Bee and brought home a 
$3000 scholarship!  

 

• Come join the Greenhouse Club! We meet on Wednesday and Thursday. Choose what day works best 
for you! It is NOT required to come on both days, they are options based on your schedule that week. 
We learn about plants; how to grow from seeds; how to propagate succulents and other plants; and 
how to grow bulbs and corms. Each student gets to take home a tray of veggies and flowers at the end 
of the year. 
 

• Counseling Newsletter- https://sway.office.com/vidDYG7NDp0U1mOV?ref=Link 
 

• Centennial Instagram- Follow us on Instagram and keep up to date with Games, Events, Socials and 
more!  @cjh.thunder.news 
 

• Club Information- https://centennialjr.davis.k12.ut.us/activities/clubs 
 

• Homework Lab- Homework lab will be held Monday - Thursday from 3pm to 4pm.  On Mondays and 
Wednesdays, it will be in Room 1204- on Tuesdays and Thursdays it will be in room 2302.  Come get 
help on your homework or enjoy a quiet place to study. 

 

• Centennial Swag- Centennial Swag to wear on Spirit Fridays? Purchase a Centennial Spirit Shirt for $10 
in the front office. 
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